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It was the consensus of the commission that the Historic Preservation Award be an
annual event with an unlimited number of recipients.

NEW BUSINESS
Park L 401 Rail Aven

It was the consensus of the commission to submit the National Register of Historic
Places nomination of the park contained in Charles Mobley's report for the Alaska SeaLife
Center Project to the State Historic Preservation Office (SHPQO).

ADMINISTRATION REPORTS

Martin stated that SHPO anticipated returning the Jesse Lee Home nomination to the City
for final review and recommendation in May. He further stated that the State Historic
Preservation Commission would review the nomination at its July meeting prior making a
recommendation to the National Register.

COMMISSION DISCUSSION

SKIBENESS encouraged the commissioners to develop a working relationship with the
City Council. She supported Local Register Nominations going to the City Council for final
approval in order to assist in raising awareness.
CITIZEN'S DISCUSSION

LEE POLESKE recommended that the Historic Preservation Award be a commission only

award. He stated that there were several members from the Resurrection Bay Historical Society
on the Commission.

COMMISSION & ADMINISTRATION RESPONSE TO CITIZEN'S COMMENTS

Martin thanked Lee Poleske for attending the meeting and providing comments to the
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